
Message from the Headteacher

Thank you to all our parents/carers who 

attended our family sports day and summer 

fair yesterday. It was a lovely day and the 

children really enjoyed time spent with 

parents. 

Well done to all of our Year 1’s doing their 

phonics this week, they have been amazing. 

Year 6 had their final ever St Aidan’s picture 

this week and Year 2 performed brilliantly in 

their assembly this morning.

Thank you for donating to Cancer Research for 

our non-uniform day today and we hope to 

see you all tomorrow for our Walk for life in 

support of Cancer Research at Ashington 

Football Club. If you would like to donate, 

please do so by following the link from our 

Facebook page. 

We are also really looking forward to seeing 

some of our children who are making their 

First Holy Communion tomorrow. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Teer

St. Aidan’s Catholic Primary School
Weekly Bulletin 

Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Super Maths! 

☺ Increased effort in everything

☺Being kind to others in need

☺For effort and perseverance during sports 

day

☺Kindness and patience towards peers

☺Outstanding helpfulness across all year 

groups during sports day

Class News

Seedlings: A fantastic sports day had by all – we hope you 

enjoyed it too. We have also done some fantastic number work 

this week – well done! 

Saplings: Well done for a fantastic sports day! You were all 

amazing! 

Sycamores:  We are so proud of the children who have taken their 

Phonics Screening this week. We have also enjoyed learning about 

David Attenborough and doing Olympic-themed activities. And 

who could forget sports day yesterday. We have been very busy 

this week! 

Poplars: Well done to everyone for our assembly thus morning 

about top facts throughout the year. You were all fab! 

Maples: Maples class had a fantastic sports day. Thank you to 

everyone who came to support us in our races and also with our 

‘guess how many sweets’ stall at the summer fair. 

Elms: We have been researching Socceraid and UNICEF in 

preparation for our letters to an inspirational person. We have had 

in depth discussions about the importance of raising awareness of 

issues around the world and that charity is not always about giving 

money, but also dedicating time to a cause.

Hawthorns: Well done Year 5 for an excellent sports day; thank 

you to parents and carers for coming and cheering them on.

Chestnuts: A huge well done to all of Year 6 who ran a fantastic 

‘Splat the Student’ stall during sports day – they had a blast and so 

did lots of parents! 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 98.33%

Sycamores – 87.93%

Poplars – 96.33%

Maples – 96.30%

Elms – 94.16%

Hawthorns – 96.00%

Chestnuts – 95.33%

Coming up next week:

Monday: Class-led 

Collective Worship – Year 4 

@ 2.45pm

Monday: Robinwood 

meeting @ 3.15pm

Wednesday: Showclub 

Showcase at Whitley Bay 

Playhouse @ 6.00pm. 

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage
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